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I am very concerned about our doctor situation. As a HCP it has affected clients, family ,and our 
doctors and nurses. The situation is so severe its making people look for doctors 100km or further. 

Please take notice of our dyre situation.. 

Please send us some more doctors! 

Or give our people some direction on what to do. 

We need assistance in the central west. 


